
 
 

Smart Wonders School 
 

 

Tuesday, 17th October 2023                                                                                 SWS/ ACD/2023-24/64 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from Smart Wonders!  

We are pleased to share that the Senior Wing will be showcasing their Annual show on Saturday, 21st 

October 2023. Due to dress rehearsals on 19th October, the classes for 3-5 will be conducted online as per 

the timetable which will be shared by the Class teacher. 

Looking forward for your kind cooperation. 

 

Warm Regards 

 

 
 

Poonamjit Kaur 

Principal 


